
Dear Realtor®, 
This is your update for PAR leaders for the week of Aug. 22. 

 
NAR issues Call-for-Action 

By Kathy McQuilkin  

 

The National Association of Realtors® issued a Call-for-Action today urging 
Congress to reauthorize the National Flood Insurance Program and I'm 
asking for your help. Please urge your fellow Realtors® to respond to this 
Call-for-Action as quickly as possible. A strong response is critical because 
the U.S. House is only in session 12 days before the Sept. 30 deadline. 
 
The NFIP is incredibly important to Pennsylvania property owners. Our state 
is 12th in the U.S. in the number of NFIP policies and fifth in the nation in the 
number of flood claims filed. It touches literally every corner of our state - 
flood claims have been filed in 66 of the 67 counties in the commonwealth. 
 
The last time the NFIP lapsed, across the country, about 1,400 residential and commercial transactions 
a day were delayed - that's nearly 40,000 transactions a month! Take action today! 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001toyb1SmuAFOLMzNYfleZ2xW7oGwmxj2a7g_S4J2F56cpiAMvIG7bGNTycK3sgLmzAMQDOy2w-njwnzQL1mXrzxpNHeheb2a99QsMLXbyRlArszIPr3kbWVi_6oT8AJYr0_8pG64shGfJX7DIkyybBqhLKs2OTypsdSXNZJH-TV4OVHLRFn_WYQ==&c=E9fhlq25M57byvgnOFPz7wqI_Nt6haw6O0fEmUuIv8NqomkE-1c-Gw==&ch=PWU4XifL27GOj0psy51zhrfyw9WvmHpyfP1KihItCoYNigDPEbfBVA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001toyb1SmuAFOLMzNYfleZ2xW7oGwmxj2a7g_S4J2F56cpiAMvIG7bGNTycK3sgLmzAMQDOy2w-njwnzQL1mXrzxpNHeheb2a99QsMLXbyRlArszIPr3kbWVi_6oT8AJYr0_8pG64shGfJX7DIkyybBqhLKs2OTypsdSXNZJH-TV4OVHLRFn_WYQ==&c=E9fhlq25M57byvgnOFPz7wqI_Nt6haw6O0fEmUuIv8NqomkE-1c-Gw==&ch=PWU4XifL27GOj0psy51zhrfyw9WvmHpyfP1KihItCoYNigDPEbfBVA==

